
Public Comment
MEETING

CHANHASSEN PLANNING COMMISSION

TUESDAY, MARCH 5, 2019, 7PM
Chanhassen City Council Chambers

Review Modifications to Proposed
Galpin Boulevard Property

Planned Unit Development (PUD) Subdivision

Revisions to the Lennar Galpin property subdivision
were discussed at the January 28 and February 11

City Council work sessions. 

The City Council requested an additional meeting
by the Planning Commission with public comment to

review changes to the proposed low-density plat.

Find out more at www.ci.chanhassen.mn.us/2019–01

The City of Chanhassen wants its citizens to be informed of changes
occurring in the community. Please take time out of your busy

schedule to hear about the suggested changes.
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